
Dear Dr. Leacock

June 24th, 1926

Professor Stephen Leacock 
Orillia, Ont.

Sir Arthur has received a 
telegram and letter :'ron the American Review of 
Reviews asking him to recommend some one who 
could write a good article on the Province of 
Quebec. I enclose a copy of the telegram and 
of the essential portions of the letter.

I wonder if-you would he 
good enough to wire him the name of anyone 
whom you could confidently recommend for this Job.
e thought of Hemmoen and Garleton Stanley. 

'Taturally the Principal is anxious to get some one 
on our own staff if at all possible, but it is 
hardly necessary to point out that the range of 
information asked for is a very broad one.

' ith kind regards,
Tours sincerely,

ilfrid Bovey


